
SECTION F   KCC RESPONSE TO CONSULTATION 
 

Background Documents - the deposited documents; views and representations received 
as referred to in the reports and included in the development proposals dossier for each 
case; and other documents as might be additionally indicated. 

KCC Response to Consultations  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reports to Planning Applications Committee on 20 April 2022. 
 
These reports set out KCC’s responses to consultations.  
 
Recommendation: To note the report 

 
 Unrestricted 

 
1.   Introduction and Supporting Documents.  

 
The County Council has commented on the following planning matters. A copy of the 
response is set out in the papers. These planning matters are for the relevant 
District/Borough or City Council to determine.  
 
F1 Binbury Park, Bimbury Lane, Detling, Maidstone (Ref 
MBC/18/504836/EIOUT) 
 
County Council’s response to Maidstone Borough Council on the above  
 
 
 
Background Documents: As set out in the report.  


